

Hope all is well with you! Liam O Laoide here, one of Aubrey and Olivia Breen's musician friends at the University of Galway!

I just wanted to express my sincerest gratitude for the incredible kindness you have shown to myself and the other of the lads, in welcoming us to the Notre Dame Centre at Kylemore Abbey.

Our trip to celebrate Thanksgiving with the Notre Community was a privilege beyond belief. To welcome us to such an important occasion, and be so generous with absolutely everything, was so incredibly kind. It was a really special weekend, with amazing people, in a breathtaking location, and I know it will live long in the memory.

Furthermore, it was an absolute privilege to be part of the twins' music recordings last Saturday. We were so lucky to be part of a project which clearly took so much time and effort to organise. The recordings from that day will no doubt be cherished for years to come.

The days spent at Kylemore Abbey this past college year have been beyond special - the unmatched atmosphere of peace, serenity and faith; the incredible views; but, most importantly, the people. Myself and the other lads have been lucky enough to develop great friendships with Aubrey and Olivia, which will hopefully persist long after they return to the States, but the kindness the Notre Dame Community has shown to us this year will also stay with us forever. Your hospitality and generosity has been indescribable and I thank you sincerely for that. Like our friendship with Aubrey and Olivia, I hope our friendship with Notre Dame will continue for years to come - it has been an absolute pleasure.

Looking forward to seeing you all again soon, please God... Many thanks again...

All the best,

Liam O Laoide